
Week commencing 05/02/24 
 

                                                                                          Art Collages 

For art this week Miss Rocsik took us to the art room to make Valentines day themes collages. We used 

shredded paper and cut up pieces of magazines to create our collages.  

   

   

                                                                                               Learning about the seasons 

Miss Menzies has been teaching us about the different seasons and what weather we might see in each season. The 

children used a tuff tray to paint the different seasons with what they think each season is. They then used magazines to 

make collages of different weather.  

        Nursery news

Sensory play 

In nursery we have a range of sensory play out each day. This week has been extra busy with finger painting for all of our new 

displays that we hope to show off at our next nursery open day. We have also had water, sand, soil, playdough and shredded 

paper out all week. Sensory play is good for strengthening hand muscles and fine motor skills.  

 

Other Information 

Dates for the Diary 

Nursery parent contacts will be the week commencing Monday 19ths February. Please see the 

information board for the sign up sheets. 

The next nursery open afternoon is Friday 23rd February 2pm – 3pm. 

A message from Anne, our family learning practitioner: 

I am excited for the groups we have coming up this term.  First is our Significant Male focused Peep 

Group where we plan to build and decorate wooden cars together.  This is available for Dads, 

Stepdad’s, Uncles, Grandads and any other important male in the children’s life.  

Secondly, we are hosting an activity session for Mother’s Day.  We will be decorating some cakes and 

biscuits, which is always a big hit with children.  This session is for Mums, Grannies, Nanas and any 

other significant female in your child’s life.   

I’m happy to see the Nursery Library is popular on Mondays.  Remember you can bring back your 

book anytime in the week and pop it in the box by the main door.  After half term break we will be 

combining the library with our little yellow friend Bookbug.  Bookbug is loved by all and he will be 

visiting Mondays in the Gaelic play room after nursery so feel free to pop in and join in for some 

singing and a story.  Perfect opportunity if you are waiting on older siblings. 

 

 

 

 

 


